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As we come to the end of Term 5, and the end of the school 
year is fast approaching, I thought it prudent to reflect on the 
year so far. We began the year with all good intentions of 
getting back to normal and making up for lost time.  

 

Unfortunately, the second lockdown interfered with our plans 
and after a further 2 months of remote learning we were  
finally able to welcome the children back on March 8th. Since 
the children have returned, we cannot fault them for their 
approach to learning. They have shown great resilience and, if 
you have caught any of our recent Tweets, are working as 
hard as ever enjoying great learning experiences across the school.  
 

As we head into Term 6, we are still restricted in our working practices by both the government's 
roadmap and DfE guidance on how to ensure the school is COVID secure. We are desperate to invite you 
back on site so that you can see for yourselves all the great learning going on across the school. We are 
aware that Term 6 is normally full of opportunities to come together as a school community, and, sadly, 
we are not able to provide a full schedule of events. We are hopeful that the government's roadmap stays 
on track but because of the timing of the next milestone (w/c 21st June) we feel we need to organise 
events under the current conditions. By working this way, we are able to give you as much notice as  
possible of any school events and, hopefully, this will mean that you are able to take time out of your 
busy schedules and join in too.  
 

We will be sharing information about the first of these events this week, so please check your emails.! 

 

Finally, I would like to wish all the Lenham Primary family a very restful and enjoyable half term break. 
Thank you for your continued support of our COVID secure arrangements and we look forward to  
welcoming you back into school during Term 6.  
                                                                                                                                                                    Mrs Culver 

 

PS. Remember that the school is closed to all pupils on Friday 28th May, it is a staff INSET Day and we 
look forward to welcoming the children back on Monday 7th June.  
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PTA NEWS  
A separate email & link will come 
out soon so that you can order a 
Fathers Day gifts . 

  

Funds from recent events will be 
spent on buying books for Rainbow 
Class and Year 1.  



 

We are proud of a friendly environment that promotes the PRIDE values inspired by the Olympic legacy, where everyone takes pride and is proud of their 

achievements 

 

 

The Weekly Bulletin 
DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

10th June  

Class Photos 

14th June PSHE week 

‘Changing me’ 

21st June  

Sports Week and Book Look 

12th July 

‘Moving on up’ week 

 

 

We are excited to announce the  

forthcoming wedding of  

Miss Katie Crayford 

to  

Mr Dan Richardson 

 

Miss Crayford will be getting married  
during Whitsun. This is such an exciting and 
much anticipated event for Katie and Dan 
after rescheduling their wedding day three 
times because of COVID  
restrictions.  

 
We wish them both a happy and healthy  

future as Mr and Mrs Richardson.  

As the school is closed on Friday to pupils, Nourish will be providing 

Friday’s Week 2 meal on Thursday 

Chicken bites and chips  

Cheese and spinach wheel 

Jacket potato with various fillings 

                                          Caramel cookie    Fruit pot    Yoghurt 

STOP 

PRESS! 

 

 

 

Mrs Best gave birth to a 

beautiful baby girl on 

Sunday. She will be called 

Olivia.  

The family will be kept 

busy as they are moving 

house this week too! 

We wish Mrs Best good 

luck in the months ahead 

and hope to see her 

soon.  
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SMOKE FREE HOME CAMPAIGN 

We have been working with KCC on their campaign to reduce children’s exposure to second hand smoke. 

The new logo and slogan were designed by pupils at our school, and chosen by a panel at KCC 

Winning logo: 

       1st Prize      Red and Green Houses              Amelia Class 1             1st Prize: £100 national book token 

       2nd Prize      Colourful house and garden     Isabella, Class 4           2nd Prize: £50 national book token 

       3rd Prize        House and wrecking ball          Eva, Class 6                   3rd Prize £25 national book token 

  

Winning slogan:          

    “Be smoke free -it’s cleaner air for me”             Zayn Class 4        1st Prize: £25 Waterstones book token 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you permit smoking in 
your home and would like 
to stop, we have a limited 
number of information 
packs in the reception 
porch. Please help  
yourselves. 

If you would like to access 

a free short e-learning 

course, please use this link: 

https:elearning.ncsct.co.uk

/shs_vba.-launch 

mailto:https://elearning.ncsct.co.uk/shs_vba.-launch
mailto:https://elearning.ncsct.co.uk/shs_vba.-launch
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Term Dates for  Academic Year 2020-2021 
 
Term 5  Mon 19th April – Fri 28th May  (INSET day Friday 28th May ) 
 
Term 6  Mon 6th June- Wed 21st July (INSET day Friday 9th July) 
 
There is no Toastie Club on the last day of any term  
 
 
 

Term Dates for  Academic Year 2021-2022 
 

Term 1  Weds 1st September -Fri 22nd October  (INSET day Weds 1st Sept) 
 
Term 2  Mon 1st November—Friday 17th December   
 
Term 3  Tues 4th January—Friday 11th February  (INSET day Tues 4th Jan) 
 
Term 4   Mon 21st February - Friday 1st April  (INSET day Mon 21st Feb) 
 
Term 5  Tues  19th April – Fri 27th May  (INSET day Friday 27th May ) 
 
Term 6  Mon 7th June—Fri 22nd July (INSET day Friday 8th July) 
 
There is no Toastie Club on the last day of any term 
 
INSET days are for teacher training, and the school will be closed to pupils 
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MONDAY: SHEPWAY TUESDAY: MARDEN 

WEDNESDAY: PARK WOOD THURSDAY: TOVIL 
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Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Breakfast Club 

7:45am 

Fees payable £3.85 

 

Breakfast Club 

7:45am 

Fees payable £3.85 

 

Breakfast Club 

7:45am 

Fees payable £3.85 

 

Breakfast Club 

7:45am 

Fees payable £3.85 

 

Breakfast Club 7:45 

am 

Fees payable £3.85 

 

Football 

Yrs 5 & 6 

Mr Holliday 

3:15-4:30 

Fees payable  £4 term 

26/4-24/5 excl 3/5 

 

Mini-Athletics 

Yrs 1 & 2 

Mr Holliday 

3:15-4:30 

Fees payable £4 term  

4th May-25 May 

 

Football Club 

Yrs 3 & 4 

Mr Holliday 

3:15-4:30 

Fees payable £4 term  

5th May-26 May 

 

 Street Dance 

Yrs  1 & 2 

Miss Phoebe 

3:15-4:30 

Fees £27.50  term 

30th April-21st May 

Toastie club 3:15-6 

Fees payable £7.25 

 

Toastie Club 3:15-6 

Fees payable £7.25 

 

Toastie club 3:15-6 

Fees payable £7.25 

 

Toastie club 3:15-6 

Fees payable £7.25 

 

Toastie club 3:15-6 

Fees payable £7.25 

 

Unfortunately we are unable to offer a refund if your child does not attend a session as 

we would have already arranged staff cover (unless the cancellation is made in writing 

by 9am Friday of the preceding week). Fees need to be paid in advance by Parent Pay or 

Pay Point. No Toastie Club last day of each term. 

TOASTIE CLUB 
We have returned to ‘normal’ with Toastie Club 
in Terms 5 and 6.   
 
We will be providing food, and the club will 
close promptly at 6pm. 
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